
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

18th   November 2014 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  and Students       

 
SIXTH FORM INFORMATION EVENING 

 
Monday 24th November 2014 

6.00pm – 7.30pm 
 

It is with great pleasure that I write to invite you to the Sixth Form Information 
Evening on Monday 24th November 6.00pm – 7.30pm. 
 
As this evening is always ‘standing room only’ we have changed the format to enable 
you to gather the information you need in a more effective way. 
 
Aspen, Chestnut, Elder and external students– will start in the Hall at 6pm then visit 
the subject areas afterwards. 
 
Hawthorn, Mulberry, Pine – will start in the Sixth Form Centre with the subject 
areas and come to the Hall at 6.45pm for their talk. 
 
The evening will compose of two parts. There will be an address in the school hall by 
the Head of Sixth Form and the Head Boy and Head Girl.  We will explain the 
process of applying to Sixth Form and what Campion Sixth Form is able to offer for 
post 16 study. 
 
There will also be an  opportunity to meet subject staff and current sixth form 
students to ask individual questions relating to the different courses. 
 
Students interested in joining the sixth form will be given information about the 
curriculum for post 16 students, Campion Sixth Form and the courses available prior 
to the evening during a Year 11 Assembly.  
 
Campion Sixth Form is an exciting and vibrant community in which to undertake post 
16 study, I look forward to meeting with you on the evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Louisa Fielding 
Head of Sixth Form 


